#### OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

# DIOCESE OF BRIDGEPORT 238 JEWETT AVENUE • BRIDGEPORT, CONNECTICUT 06606 (p)203-416-1352 • (f)203-371-8323

To: All Pastors and DREs

From: Most Reverend Frank J. Caggiano

Date: March 27, 2023

Re: Fall 2023 Confirmation Request Form

Attached please find the Fall 2023 Confirmation Request Form to be completed and returned on or before April 17, 2023 to schedule a Fall 2023 Confirmation date. Please return the request form to <a href="mailto:carlos.mesquita@diobpt.org">carlos.mesquita@diobpt.org</a>

As a reminder per the directives, the **minimum number of candidates** needed for the celebration of Confirmation in any parish is **30 candidates**. If a parish has fewer than 30 candidates, they may either (1) combine with another parish to reach that number or (2) celebrate Confirmation every other year, combining two classes in the one ceremony. If a parish combines Confirmation classes over a two-year period, there is no minimum number needed to have a parish celebration.

If you have any questions regarding your Confirmation, please reach out to <a href="mailto:carlos.mesquita@diobpt.org">carlos.mesquita@diobpt.org</a>



## Calendar Request Form for Confirmation Ceremony Fall 2023

### **General Information**

Parish Name		
Town		
<b>Contact Person</b>		
Telephone		
Email		
<b>Expected Number of</b>		
Candidates		
How many Ceremonies are required?		
Will you be combining with another parish?		Name:
Additional Information		

### **Date and Time Selections**

12	Date	Day of Week	Time	Special Occasion
1.				
2.				
3.				

Kindly return the form before April 17, 2023 to <a href="mailto:carlos.mesquita@diobpt.org">carlos.mesquita@diobpt.org</a>